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Pleasse reject any plan that does not include a commitment to get off coal-fired
electricity from the Colstrip coal plant by 2025 and explicitly reject new fossil fuel
infrastructure, including the proposed LNG terminal at the Port of Tacoma. 

PSE press releases say that the LNG facility is just to keep 'extra natural gas' on hand
for high demand periods from its customers; and to fuel future natural gas powered
Wash. State ferries and the ships of Tote Marine.  Citizens near to the Tacoma tide
flats all believe that this is just a first step in an attempt by PSE to bring LNG by
pipeline to its site on the tideflats, and then filling LNG container ships for export to
ports in Asia. 

PSE's first commitment should be to its residential and commercial customers in
Washington State, not only to provide natural gas for electricity and heat, but also do it
in a safe and secure way.  PSE Holdings should not be allowed to "go global" in any
shape or form, but most particularly, by shipping North American natural gas to other
continents.

Sincerely,

Lorie Lucky
28313 Redondo Way S.,
Unit 101
Des Moines, WA  98198

mailto:lorie916@gmail.com
mailto:PubInvolve@utc.wa.gov

